

Present

George Christian, Sports Officer **(SO)** (Chair)
 Wei-Lun Chen, International Officer **(IO)**
 Aaliyah Simms, Welfare & Community Officer **(WCO)**
 Jules Singh, Education Officer **(EO)**
 Mikey Brown, President **(President)**
 Josephine Conway, Activities and Employability Officer **(AEO)**

Also in Attendance

Jo Thomas, Chief Executive **(JT)**
 Elliott Packham, HR Coordinator **(EP)** (note taker)

Apologies

Danielle Murinas, Postgraduate Officer **(PGO)**

No	Item for Discussion	Notes	Action
1	Minutes from 21.03.2022	The minutes from Monday 21 st March 2022 were approved as an accurate record of the meeting.	Approved
2	Incident Update	JT provided an update on a recent incident.	Noted
3	Liberation Associations	The President noted that a plan is needed with regards to Liberation Associations and that consultation with students is needed. The EO noted that some options should be drafted for the Officers to review. JT to contact the Student Voice and Representation Manager to arrange a meeting.	Noted Noted JT
4	"CommonHealth" Games	WCO noted that a proposal has been written to the Alumni Impact Fund for a 'CommonHealth Games' on campus. The AEO noted that this proposal was approved at the Alumni Impact Fund on the condition that DARO support them to achieve this. The AEO will speak to DARO with regards to what support they are offering for the event.	Noted Noted AEO
5	Supporting Workloads	The WCO noted that they can help with workload if needed and encouraged communication between Officers regarding this.	Noted

6	Away Day Update	<p>The IO noted that have circulated an update of the projects discussed at the away day. The IO noted some Officers need to update their sections.</p> <p>The President noted their thanks to the IO. The EO suggested putting the document into Google Sheets.</p>	<p>Noted</p> <p>Noted IO</p>
7	Disabled Students' Commission @ University EDI Committee	<p>The EO noted that they and the IO met with the University to discuss the Disabled Students Commission. The EO further noted the question was asked as to whether the group needs to exists.</p> <p>The WCO noted the Guild needs to have some control with regards to the experience of disabled students on campus.</p> <p>The President noted that the Disabled Students Commission is important and should continue.</p> <p>The WCO noted that Officers should support the DSO and ask the University to continue the group. The AEO noted that the group should continue.</p> <p>The EO and WCO will discuss further with the DSO and then meet with the University.</p> <p>The President noted that actions in regards to disabled students detailed in the Student Voice Report haven't been actioned by the University.</p>	<p>Noted</p> <p>Noted</p> <p>Noted</p> <p>Noted</p> <p>EO/WCO</p> <p>Noted</p>
8	Canvas Training by the University EDI Team	<p>The IO noted some students didn't agree with aspects of the University's EDI Canvas training.</p> <p>The WCO and EO will catch up further regarding this.</p>	<p>Noted</p> <p>Noted</p>
9	Officer Key Meetings	<p>WCO – Dignity Resect and Oversight Group</p> <p>EO – Student Group Coordinator</p> <p>IO – University Council, Dubai Students Forum</p> <p>President – University Council,</p> <p>AEO – College Education Committee</p> <p>SO – New Balance Kit Tender Meeting</p>	<p>Noted</p> <p>Noted</p> <p>Noted</p> <p>Noted</p> <p>Noted</p> <p>Noted</p>
10	Schools/ Colleges/ Dubai Update	<p>The WCO noted that they had a CQAC meeting with regarding a particular module. The WCO is to raise with the EO.</p>	<p>Noted</p>
11	Guild Communications & Social Media	<p>The Officer Team noted the following items for promotion via the Guild's communication channels:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Gradball Ticket Sales on 5th May • All Student Meeting <p>Officers discussed communications going forward.</p>	<p>Noted</p> <p>Noted</p>

12	Part Time Officers	No Items Noted.	Noted
13	AOB	No Items Noted.	Noted